
February 14, 2025 

 

Dear Council,  

I am writing to you to express my interest in serving on the Sidney-Richland County Library 

board. When I learned that Heather had taken the director position, I was excited to hear that 

she is back in the library and that her position on the board would be open.  

I have a love for reading and books which I am passionate about sharing with my two young 

boys. The library is a special place for many families in our community, including mine, and I feel 

they have done a great job providing programs and activities for all ages. It would be an honor 

to be a part of that team and have a positive influence. 

I have worked in the Clerk & Recorder office for almost 10 years and have had many interactions 

with the library and the staff. I have been included as an HR representative in past weekly 

meetings with the staff as well as interviews for library positions. 

I would value the opportunity to serve on the Sidney-Richland County Library board and 

appreciate your willingness to consider me as a candidate.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Meagen Weber 


